
 

               Perth, Monday 29 May 2023 

 

QORIA TO PRESENT AT NWR VANTAGE POINT CONFERENCE  

Qoria Limited (formerly Family Zone Cyber Safety Limited) (ASX: QOR) (“Qoria” or the “Company”) is 
pleased to announce it will present at the NWR Vantage Point Conference.  

CEO Tim Levy will present at 8:30am AEST on Tuesday, 30th May 2023. 

The format for the virtual conference will be a brief overview of the Company, followed by more 
extensive Q&A. 

Investors are encouraged to register for the presentation using the below link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UkAdLOqRQj-HA8_IBtgn0w 
 
Investors are invited to submit questions prior to the event to: simon@nwrcommunications.com.au. 

For more information on the conference visit: nwrcommunications.com/vantagepoint 

 

Authorised for release by the Qoria Board. 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Tim Levy         
Managing Director 
tim.levy@qoria.com 
+61 413 563 333 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UkAdLOqRQj-HA8_IBtgn0w
mailto:simon@nwrcommunications.com.au
https://nwrconference.webflow.io/
http://nwrcommunications.com/vantagepoint


 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Qoria 
Level 3, 45 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
Australia 
 
Email: enquiries@qoria.com 
www.qoria.com 
 
ABN: 33 167 509 177 

 

About Qoria 

Qoria is the only truly global provider of digital safety and student wellbeing solutions. Qoria's 
innovative integrated suite of best-in-class tools supports the needs of both schools and parents and 
enables a unique collaboration between them. Australian based and ASX-listed, Qoria's innovations 
are rapidly being adopted by school communities globally.  

 

 


